
 

 

 

The following past and future milestones summarize the path of this proposed project from 

development to possible execution.   

2015:   

ACPS LED Lighting Pilot in 12 classrooms and feedback from teachers and students. 

2016: 

January 14:  School Board learned about the LED lighting pilot benefits and the possibility of using an 

energy performance contract. 

January 28:  School Board voted to support the request for a Back-of-the-Envelope Audit for a division-

wide LED lighting project 

April:  School Division staff and Local Government staff met as part of the Efficiency Committee to 

discuss the Back-of-the-Envelope audit request 

August:  Back-of-the-Envelope Audit request sent to ESCOs 

September:  Back-of-the-Envelope Audits received from ESCOs 

2017: 

April – May:  MOU finalized with Ameresco and Investment Grade Audits underway for school facilities, 

COB – McIntire and COB – 5th Street; performance savings guaranteed until September 30, 2017.    

May – June:  Pro Forma for proposed projects finalized and meetings with Local Government on 

financing mechanisms 

July 13:  School Board Meeting - Staff answered School Board questions about the proposed project.   

August 1:  Responses to the RFP due from banks and financial institutions. 

August 9: Board of Supervisors Meeting - Update to Board of Supervisors on RFP results and present 

recommendations.   

August 10:  School Board Meeting – Update on August 9th Board of Supervisors meeting and the results 

of the financing RFP.   


